
 
 

September 10, 2008 
2:00 p.m. 

 
The Fannin County Board of Education met for a called meeting with the 

following members present:  Bobby Bearden, Chairperson; Garnett Webb; and 
Junior Farmer. Two members absent:  Terry Bramlett, Vice-Chairperson and 
Emily Dunn. 
 

Mr. Henson stated Terry Bramlett and Emily Dunn were both out of the state 
on business. 

Dr. Frank Buck, Chairperson of the Quality Assurance Review Team for the 
AdvancED Accreditation Commission, presented the Fannin County School 
System’s Oral Exit Report for District Accreditation.  Dr. Buck gave a list of 
strengths, commendations, challenges, and recommendations for the system. Dr. 
Buck stated the Quality Assurance Review Team is recommending to the Southern 
Association of Colleges and Schools (SACS) Commission that the Fannin County 
School District be awarded District Accreditation as a quality school system. 

Moved, seconded, and carried to employ the following as substitute bus 
driver for the 2008 – 2009 school year: 

 Clifton Patterson 
 

There being no further business to come before the meeting, upon motion 
duly made, seconded, and carried, the meeting adjourned subject to being called 
into special session by the chairman when deemed necessary. 

_____________________________ 

Bobby Bearden, Chairperson 

____________________________ 

Mark Henson, Superintendent 
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